
Townley School 
Christchurch, Wisbech, Cambs. PE14 9NA 

 

Email: office@townley.cambs.sch.uk                                                           Tel/Fax: 01354 638229 

 

 

 Headteacher: Mrs Maria-Anne Higgins 

 

Year 6 Visit to Neale-Wade Academy 

Thursday 1st March 2018 (PM) 
 
Those Year 6 pupils who will be attending Neale-Wade Academy in September 2018 

have been invited to look around the Academy, to meet staff and pupils, on the 

afternoon of Thursday 1st March 2018. 

 

Transport will be provided by Neale-Wade Academy.  We will be leaving school at 

approximately 1.00pm and will return by 3.00pm. 

 

As this date is also World Book Day, your child will need to bring in their school 

uniform to change into. 

 

Please complete the slip below detailing emergency contact numbers by Monday 26th 

February 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Maria-Anne Higgins 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Child Name: ___________________________________________ 

 

 My child will be attending Neale-Wade Academy in September and will bring 

their school uniform to school to change into out of their world book day 

costume. 

 My child will not be attending Neale-Wade Academy in September and will 

remain at school on 1st March 2018. 

 

Signed: _________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

Print Name: ___________________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact Details: ____________________________ 

  

     ___________________________ 


